Hello Fellow Retiree!

We're fast approaching our Springtime lincheon. Keeping with our
traditional second Thursday of the third month, that date will be March 13th.

We missed our December Lincheon due to unforeseen circumstances and
the date snuckup onus. By the time | reallzed the announcement should be
sent, it was too late. | apologize if you remembered the second Thursday
schedule and was planning on our Retiree luncheon. Wil try to not forget in
the future.

As our favorite Santa Paula restaurant has not reopened, we will continue to
have our uncheons at Cammows in Ventura. Location on Harbor Drive at
Seaward. lronically, right next to a Chevron station.

Mark your calendar for March 13th, 2014 at 11:30’ish, serving approximately
noon. Payment of $15.00/person payable to CRA and mail to Walt Bel,
11206 Carlos St, Ventura, CA 93004. Choose from items on the luncheaon
banquet meru at the incheon.

Dues for 2014 of $10.00 are now being collected. Please include with

uncheon payment.
Hope to see everyone at our kincheon.
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